
From: Janette   
Sent: Wednesday, 29 April 2015 10:38 PM 
To: medboardconsultation 
Subject: Consultation-Registration medical partitioners who provide cosmetic medical and surgical 
procedures 
 
 Dear Medical Board 
  
I have know Trish Matheson for approximately 19 years. Trish has been providing 
professional consultations with the supervision of a doctor via real time video. Real time 
video was a comfortable  experience and I was well informed. Trish has also spent the time 
with me discussing  my past and present health conditions, discussed complications, side 
effects and I was more than happy to sign the consent forms. 
  
From my first consultation  and most recent  visit to Trish, Trish still continues to discuss 
alternatives and discusses a plan of treatment. In the past I have seen a dermatologist and 
found the experience most uncomfortable, the time spent was not of Trish's standards and 
was most unsatisfied. My trust and confidence is of most respect and I trust Trish's work and 
knowledge. Trish's education has benefited me in a physical and professional way.  
  
(content redacted)  
  
Please don't hesitate to call if requiring further information  
  
  
Regards Janette 
 




